
 

 

 
Blue Shield recognizes the importance of keeping our valued associates informed of
changes that affect our mutual employer group clients. The Transparency in Coverage final
rules (TCFR) and the Consolidated Appropriations Acts (CAA), which includes the No
Surprises Act, contain a number of such changes. 


Our teams are currently working on implementing the requirements of these new mandates
and intend to be compliant as soon as is reasonably possible.


Most pressing is Section 203 of the CAA, which adds a comparative analysis requirement to
the Mental Health Parity and Addiction Equity Act of 2008. This provision was effective
February of this year, while the remaining provisions are effective at the end of 2021 or later.
We expect to have a process document for Section 203 available for our employer groups
in mid-July. Should any groups undergo audit by the Department of Labor (DOL) in the
interim and require comparative analysis for MHPAEA, the group should contact their Blue
Shield representative. 


The Blue Shield Section 203 process document will be applicable for all groups - fully insured
and self-funded - for which we administer both medical / surgical (M/S) and mental health
and substance use disorder (MH/SUD) benefits. 

Some provisions of the CAA and TCFR are more complex than others, and the effective
dates also vary, which impacts when Blue Shield will be able to provide detail on our
implementation solutions. Some solutions may be ready to share with the market as early as
July, while others will run closer to effective dates before release. Blue Shield remains
committed to open communication and ensuring that you remain up to date on Blue
Shield’s advances in this area.


We greatly appreciate the work of our broker and consultant associates and remain
committed to serving our mutual employer group clients through all aspects of their
healthcare needs, including assistance in meeting their compliance obligations.


 
 



 
Follow Us:

This is a promotional email from Blue Shield of California, an independent member of the Blue Shield Association.

Don't miss out on future emails from us - learn how to add us to your address book. 


If you'd like to be removed from all future email communications from Blue Shield of California, unsubscribe here. 


Blue Shield of California complies with applicable state laws and federal civil rights laws, and does not
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, ancestry, religion, sex, marital status, gender, gender
identity, sexual orientation, age, or disability. 


Blue Shield of California cumple con las leyes estatales y las leyes federales de derechos civiles vigentes, y no
discrimina por motivos de raza, color, país de origen, ascendencia, religión, sexo, estado civil, género, identidad
de género, orientación sexual, edad ni discapacidad. 


Blue Shield of California 遵循適用的州法律和聯邦公民權利法律，並且不以種族、膚色、原國籍、血統、宗教、性
別、婚姻狀況、性別認同、性取向、年齡或殘障為由而進行歧視。 
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